
MARCH 2020 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE  
NEWSLETTER 

 

SHARING THE LOVE!!! 
DEAR PARENTS,  

We had such a great time in 

February getting to learn 

about life on a farm! We 

learned how to shuck a 

corncob, build a barn, and have a special 

mud pie snack! We enjoyed getting to 

participate in random acts of kindness and 

make something special for all our friends in 

the church office. The smiles on 

their faces and the joy we 

brought to them was such a 

blessing.  

STAMPEEDING INTO 

MARCH….. 
As we kick up our heels for Texas 

Independence Day, we will start learning 

about all the different zoo animals, especially 

those animals from Texas! From armadillos 

to zebras, we are going to explore all of God’s 

living creatures. We are excited to go on a 

scavenger hunt and make our own animals 

out of clay! We are going to find out what 

animals eat with a special snack, so keep an 

eye out for a sign-up sheet to be posted on the teachers’ doors! We are also going to have a fun 

elephant science experiment with Mrs. Benson on March 11th!  

  

*IMPORTANT NOTICE* 

There will be no preschool March 9-13. We will be open for full-time 

students only during Spring break.   

 

In His Name, 

The After-School Program Team 

Important Dates: 

2 – Texas Independence Day 

2 – Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 

2 – Read Across America Day 

5 – Rodeo Program 6:45 

6 – Rodeo Day 9-12 

8 – Day Light Savings Time 

9-13 - Spring Break No Preschool 

13 – Good Samaritan Day  

19 – First Day of Spring 

20 – Open Enrollment Ends 

25 – Parent Chapel/Lunch @11am 

29 – Baptism Marker 

29 – 5th Sunday FUN Event 

29-31 – Accreditation Team Visit 

 

 

 

 


